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Miller Hydro Group 
148 Middle Street. Suite .'i06 Portland. Maine 04101 

Tel (207) 772-6190 - tax (201) i'72-63W 

September 12,2008 

Mr. Peter R. Valeri, Regional Director 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
New Yort Regional Office 
19 West 34th Street, Suite 400 
New Yark, NY 10001 

~;} v • w. h: 

Se9 ".lodI 

Re: Wonunbo - F.E.R.C. Project #3428-ME 
Emergency Action Plan Exemption 

Dear Mr. Valeri: 

On August 22, 1986 Miller Hydro Group (MHO) requested an exemption from further filing of 
an Emergency Action Plan for the Worumbo Project. That request was granted by letter dated 
January S, 1987. On August 27,2008 and August 28, 2008, Worumbo Project personnel 
conducted an upstream and downstream site reconnaissance by boat. Based on this visual 
observation and review of cunently available aerial maps (Google Earth internet mapping 
software), MHO mows of no changes in circumstances, either upstream or downstream, which 
would revise the hazard potential of this project. Therefore, MHO requests that the low-hazard 
status of this project dam be continued. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely YOUl"S. 

~-,Q.<t::;~ 
Bearl S. Keith 
Project Administrator 
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